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Submitter 

# 

Submitter Name  Address 

for 

Service  

Email  Support/ 

Oppose/ 

Amendment   

Summary of Submission   

1 Heritage New 
Zealand Pouhere 
Taonga 

PO BOX 
5467, 
Dunedin  
 

fdavies@heritage.org.nz 
 

Support  1. Supports the review and 

correction of the mapping and 

heritage schedule in 

operative Central Otago 

District Plan. 

2. Supports correction of items 

on the New Zealand Heritage 

List/Rāngi Kōrero (the List)  

3. Confirms correction of items 

on the New Zealand Heritage 

List/Rāngi Kōrero (the List) 

are correct 

2 Transpower New 
Zealand Ltd 

PO BOX 
17215 
 

environment.policy@transpower.co.nz 
 

Support  1. Transpower is a State-Owned 

Enterprise that plans, builds, 

maintains and operates New 

Zealand’s National Grid, the 

high voltage electricity 

transmission network for the 

country.  

2. Plan Change17 is supported 

by Transpower; particularly, 

the proposed changes to 

correct mapping errors in 

mailto:fdavies@heritage.org.nz
mailto:environment.policy@transpower.co.nz


relation to the “High Voltage 

Transmission Lines” (“HVTL”) 

shown in the operative 

District Plan. 

3. Transpower supports the 

proposed map changes which 

provide for more accurate 

mapping of the HVTL, and 

more effective 

implementation of the 

corresponding HVTL 

provisions within the District 

Plan itself.    

4. Transpower seeks to retain 

the planning maps within 

Appendix 3.1 of Proposed 

Plan Change 17 (16, 33, 37a, 

42, 44, 62, 63 and 64), as 

notified which show the 

amended location of the 

HVTL. 

3 Otago Regional 
Council 

Private 
Bag 1954 

melanie.hardiman@orc.govt.nz 
 

Support  1. Otago Regional Council 

supports Plan Change 17 to 

correct errors and anomalies 

identified through the process 

of transferring the operative 

Central Otago District 

planning maps to a GIS 

format compatible to an on-

line interactive plan (ePlan).  
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